
Dave Barthelmy 

From: e-Rocks [mark@e-rocks.com]

Sent: Thursday, January 29, 2009 11:26 AM

To: David Barthelmy

Subject: e-Rocks.com 29th January 2009

01/29/2009

  

Hi All,  

I am really pleased to announce that we have cleared up the server problems, and launched the latest revision of our software.  

You should now see a difference in page speeds and less congestion at auction close time.  

Because of the server problems we have reorganised our current auction start and close schedule so that there is a fair chance to 

bid.  

You can see all of these on the e-Rocks Homepage.  

So onto the latest updates  

1. Auction 292 closes on Today at 23:00Hrs UK Time  

2. Auction 294 has also just started 

Correct End times are posted on all auctions,  

We will have more on line very soon! 

Best Wishes 

Mark Wrigley 

e-Rocks  
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